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Dear Parent/Carer

It has been brought to our attention that a number of children are concerned about the latest social
media craze regarding ‘Killer Clowns'. Several children have spoken to their teachers and/or teaching

assistants about this worry.

I have spoken to all children from Year 2 upwards and shared the information provided from the link
below.

www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/37616622

This may also be something you wish to discuss with your child/ren.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sarah Woolley
(Headteacher)
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